
Federal Communications Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

 
 

October 19, 2015 
 
Jack N. Goodman 
Law Office of Jack N. Goodman 
1200 New Hampshire Avenue, NW 
Suite 600 
Washington, DC 20036 
Counsel for Broadcast Trust 
 
        RE:  WAZE-LP, Evansville, IN 
        Facility ID No. 61039 
        File No. BLTTA-20001208ADZ 
            
Dear Counsel: 
 

This is in regard to a request that we received on October 16, 2015 to revert the above-captioned 
station from Class A status to low power television status.1  By this letter, we confirm that the station has 
been reverted to low power television status and the Commission’s records have been updated 
accordingly.  

 
        
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Hossein Hashemzadeh 
       Deputy Chief, Video Division 

Media Bureau 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

                                                           
1 Letter from Donald E Martin, Counsel for KNLV-TV to Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary, FCC (Aug. 4, 2015) 
available at:  http://licensing.fcc.gov/cgi-bin/prod/cdbs/forms/prod/getimportletter_exh.cgi?import_letter_id=59898.  


